Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 11:29 AM

To: ‘Gifford, Adriane H'

Subject: Annual Reports on 1R-289 and 1R-3944
04/02/2020

Re: Annual Reports on 1R-289 and 1R-3944 2019
Adriane Gifford — Chevron
On the above site, the following:

1R-3944 — Continue as planned, relative to installation on new well(s), and keep the Qil Conservation Division (OCD)
aware if any issues arise.. Otherwise monitoring and scheduling as outlined in report for 2019 are approved.

1R-289 — Recommendations made internal to the report in final section are approved. Generally continue with current
plans/ops.

OCD appreciates your efforts. Please keep a copy of this communication for both sites, as no paper copy will follow.
Stay well.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Albuquerque, NM

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

Bradford G. Billings
EMNRD/OCD
5200 Oakland, NE, Suite 100



Albuquerque, NM 87113

505-670-6549



